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August 2nd, 2022 
 
Product Change Notification for LSP05GI Module Series’ MLV (Measured Limiting Voltage) rating update, 
product & packaging label change. LFPCN 6154E 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
Littelfuse would like to notify you of some changes regarding LSP05GI Module Series’ MLV rating and product & 
packaging label based on the latest UL 1449 test result and product recognition information. This MLV rating 
update and label change will not impact/change LSP05GI product’s all other electrical parameters, 
mechanical/dimensional specification, quality, reliability, performance, and part number. 
 
 
This MLV rating update and label change will be implemented starting from September 5th, 2022, during the 
change transition period, customers are expected to receive the products with current and new MLV rating and 
label until current product inventory in Littelfuse warehouses and distribution channels are depleted. 
 
Please see attached the affected part number list & change summary, and respond to us by August 18th, 2022, to 
acknowledge this product change notification. If we do not hear from you, we will expect that this product change 
notification has been accepted and no further action is required.  
 
If you have additional questions or concerns, please contact your Regional Sales Manager.  
Thank you very much for your continued support.  
 
Best Regards, 
Johnny Chang 
Director, Product Management 
Littelfuse, Inc. 


